
 In Memory of  

Robert Mower 

Let us remem-

ber our club 

member Robert 

(Bob) Mower, Sr 

who passed 

away April 12, 

2022. He and 

Patricia have 

been members 

since June 

2018. 

According to a 

family friend, he was retired from the USPS where 

he was a high ranking manager in maintenance. He 

enjoyed wood turning and made pens and other 

small items. 

He and his wife enjoyed traveling, especially to Ha-

waii at least once a year. They traveled to family 

reunions in Idaho every summer and hosted many 

family celebrations. He used to take every grand-

child on a trip to the USA location of their choice. 

“He was a great guy.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert and Patricia have several classic cars, includ-

ing 2 Mustangs. They are a 1967 red/black converti-

ble and a 1966 titanium grey convertible 

 

 

 

Our thoughts are with all of Robert’s family and 

friends. 


